
________________________ Tic-Tac-Toe for Student Choice Activities 
 

1.  Compare and 
Contrast the Roman 
Empire and the United 
States today. 

2.  Create a timeline of 
events that occurred 
throughout the Roman 
Empire and give a brief 
summary of each event. 

3.  What type of 
entertainment did 
Ancient Romans 
participate in?  Plan 
one of these types of 
events. 

4.  Compose and 
illustrate a book about 
the death of Julius 
Caesar 

5.  What is a 
triumphvirate?  Name 
three people involved 
and the outcome.   

6.  Why did the Roman 
Empire fall?  Prioritize 
the reasons for the fall. 

7.  Compare and 
Contrast aspects of 
daily life in ancient 
Rome and the daily life 
of today. 

8.  Choose two ancient 
Roman politicians and 
debate their abilities as 
a leader. 

9.  Create a map of the 
Roman Empire.  Include 
major cities, mountain 
ranges, and bodies of 
water. 

  

Name _____________________________   I chose activities #_____, #_____, #_____. 

 

Date _____________________       Due date ___________________ 

    

Roman Empire 

    

  


